
Port of Ayr

The Port of Ayr will play a 
crucial role in the delivery 
of turbine components to 
South Kyle Wind Farm.
Throughout Spring 2022, the Port of Ayr, will be receiving 
wind turbine towers and blades for South Kyle and will play 
a crucial role in storing and transporting these important 
components to site. 

Run by the Association of British Ports, Ayr is the primary import port for wind farm 
machinery in the West Coast of Scotland.   

The Port of Ayr’s relationship with Vattenfall has spanned a decade and goes back to 
when the initial application for South Kyle was submitted.  Stuart Cresswell Chairman 
of the British Ports Association Scottish Ports Group and Ayr Port 
Manager commented:

"Working with Vattenfall will have a major positive impact locally and will bring a real 
economic boost to the area.  The import of turbines and machinery via Port of Ayr 
directly helps to create local employment, with more staff employed.

They also bring in several Ayrshire-based sub-contractors who have expertise in dealing 
with turbines and renewables equipment.  When expertise from outside the area is 
required, there are still benefits to local accommodation providers, shops, newsagents 
and cafes.”  

Supplier Directory

There are companies of all sizes and 
backgrounds working and thriving in 
the onshore wind industry.

If you would like to join our supplier 
directory please email:

 southkyle.windfarm@vattenfall.com

Tell us your ideas

If you know a local company who could 
supply us or have an idea for how we 
might create additional opportunities 
and benefits for the region, please get in 
touch:

southkyle.windfarm@vattenfall.com

Vattenfall Wind Power Ltd, The Tun Building, Jackson's Entry, 8 Holyrood Road, Edinburgh, Scotland, EH8 8PJ. 
T: 01563 595 044 E: southkyle.windfarm@vattenfall.com 




